
 

ASP 

Children from the ASP (Autism Spectrum Provision) 

have begun their horse riding lessons at Aldersbrook 

Riding School. They are learning how to steer, trot, 

wave in and out of cones and, most importantly, 

how to stop! Grooming the horses is also an 

important part of horse riding and at Aldersbrook 

the children are also taught how to groom and look 

after their four legged friends.  


